Graybar, Matthew (ClI-StPaul)

From: Paul Sawyer <paul.m.sawyer@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, December 16, 2019 1:50 PM

To: Graybar, Matthew (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Re: District 1 letter regarding parking pads

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Hi Matthew,

Sorry for the late notice here, but since we sent our letter off to you, the applicant at 35 Winthrop contacted the District
1 office. The Land Use Committee was able to discuss his rationale and we are supportive of this particular
variance. Please share this with the commissioners.

Thanks so much,
Paul

On Thu, Dec 12, 2019 at 4:57 PM Graybar, Matthew (CI-StPaul) <Matthew.Graybar@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

Good Afternoon Paul,

Thank you for your statement. | will include it with the applicant’s variance request and will keep this on hand for
future cases in your district.

Respectfully,

SV Matthew Graybar
Y| Zoning Inspector ITI
Department of Safety and Inspections

375 Jackson Street, Suite 220
Saint Paul, MN 55101

P: 651-266-9080

F: 651-266-9009
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Making Saint Paul the Most Livable City in America

DSI’s Mission: To preserve and improve the quality of life in Saint Paul by protecting and promoting public health and safety for all.



DSI’s Vision: To be the leader in creating the safest, healthiest, most livable, and vibrant city in America.
Think Green - please do not print this email unless necessary
Need assistance resolving a property issue with a resident or landlord?

Call the Dispute Resolution Center: http://disputeresolutioncenter.org/ 651-292-7791

There is FREE PARKING at our office located at 375 Jackson Street. Just tell the guard you’re here for an
appointment!

From: Paul Sawyer [mailto:paul.m.sawyer@gmail.com]

Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2019 4:44 PM

To: Graybar, Matthew (CI-StPaul) <Matthew.Graybar@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Cc: District 1 Council <districtlcouncil@gmail.com>; Stella Alcantara <stellamaustria@gmail.com>
Subject: District 1 letter regarding parking pads

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Hi Matthew,

Please find attached a letter from the District 1 Community Council on the subject of front yard parking pads. |
understand that one of these cases is on the BZA agenda for next week, so our position on this issue is timely.

Please let me know if you or any of the commissioners have any questions.

Thanks,

Paul

Paul Sawyer
Vice President and Land Use Committee Chair

District 1 Community Council



612-269-1024

paul.m.sawyer@gmail.com




